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Principal’s Message


Happy May everyone! We are well into third term and are 
looking to keep the momentum going, and build on student 
learning. At school we are working hard to try and provide 
opportunities for kids to get outside, utilize the open spaces 
we have and engage with our environment. The school is a 
buzz with the restrictions having being lifted and now we 
can look at field trips, more school wide theme days and 
events and year end. 


We wanted to say thank you to all families who were able to 
make it out to the student led conferences and were able to join us in the building. 
This was the first time many families have actually been able to enter the building 
and for students to show their learning. It was a great feeling to have our building 
running as it has in the past and to see the excitement on the students faces as 
they showed their parents the classrooms. We look forward to being able to do 
this more regularly and are excited for the next month with the opportunities it 
provides. We look forward to sharing our journey with you all. 

 

Mr. P. Klassen


Monthly Connection Activity 


Although I still did not receive any images or 
stories about Earth Day, I remain ever hopeful. 
I know they come few and far between and they 
tend to slip our minds, but it is appreciated. 
Last month we focused on Earth Day and how 
we take care of the environment. For this 
month, we have left April Showers to May 
flowers. However, rain tends to plague us 
throughout the month. Therefore, I thought it 

would be a great idea to take a photo of how your family celebrates the rainy 
days. Whether you brave it outside or cozy up inside, lets see what our 
community gets up to. 

 

If you could please send your photos to pklassen@deltaschools.ca that would be 
much appreciated. I will add them to the school website for all to see. 
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Track and Field


The time has come for our track and field events. We will be going 
to South Delta Elementary soon for our regional track meet. The 
students and staff have been training hard and learning about the 
different events. It has been great watching all of the students out 
there trying out the different events, engaging with all of the 
teachers and enjoying the exercise. Running club has also been a 
success, and it is wonderful to see the kids come every 

Wednesday and just commit to their goals. It will be a fun track meet and I look 
forward to celebrating the success and effort of all of our competitors. 


STEM Week Has Arrived


The time has come for our school wide, in school, Science 
Technology Engineering Mathematics (STEM) workshop. 
Thank you to our very generous PAC for helping providing 
some of the funds to ensure that we were able to engage all 
students and look at the wonderful world of STEM. Each 
class is looking forward to the opportunities that come this 
week and it will be amazing to see what each group gets up 
to. 




PAC Hot Lunch


Hot Lunch is coming back! Stay tuned to hear about when and what 
dates you will be able to sign up for. It will all be through the 
website, Munch a Lunch and we encourage families to enjoy taking 
advantage of this wonderful opportunity. Thank you PAC for 
putting this together!


IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

May 2 - 6 School Wide STEM Activity

May 6 Grade 7 Year End Fundraiser - Neufelds 

May 11 Regional Track Meet

May 17 Class Photo Day

May 19 District Track Meet

May 20 Pro-D Day - No School

May 23 Victoria Day - No School

May 24 Grade 6 Vaccinations 

May 24 Welcome to Kindergarten Event (Afternoon)

May 26 Grade 7 Visit SDSS

May 27 Crazy Hair Day


